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“New H2CU headquarter at Palazzo Baleani” 

The prestigious location of Palazzo Baleani has been designated as the 
new headquarter of the H2CU - Honors Center of Italian Universities. The 
Center will have available two offices and a meeting room in this wonder-
ful building. Palazzo Baleani is located in Corso Vittorio Emanuele 244 at 
the “centro storico” of Rome, at walking distance from Piazza Navona, 
Colosseo, and the Vatican.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

News 

Picture from http://www.din.uniroma1.itpresentazione.htm#baleani 

H2CU Students’ Corner “PopUps Interview to Marianna Buldo” 

Hi my name is Marianna Buldo and I am from Ventimiglia, Italy. Now I work as a business analyst at 

Goldman Sachs.  I graduated both from “Sapienza” University of Rome and the NYU Polytechnic School of 

Engineering in New York. At NYU I graduated in January 2014  with 

a MS in Management. During my studies at NYU I had the chance to 

work as a Graduate Assistant in the Office of Graduate Student Ser-

vice: I can say that it was one of the most beautiful experiences I 

have ever had. Last year was really exciting and I want to share a 

couple of accomplishments that I am proud of: my graduation, the 

good relationships I have established with my Professors and the 

chance I had to be the first point of contact for new graduate stu-

dents. Moreover, being the liaison between the Office of Graduate 

Student Services and other Administrative Offices and Academic 

Departments was a meaningful learning and professional experi-

ence. At last but not least, the amazing job opportunity that was offered to me by Goldman Sachs.       

Grazie mille.  

Thanks to Marianna Buldo! 
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#4 completed! 
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